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I want to express my support for the return of public meetings of the Board of Supervisors.
I believe I heard CAO Carol Huchingson report that 500 viewers watch the mutual meetings. I
question that statement.
How many thousands of media com subscribers would be free to watch the public meetings
broadcast by media com and channel 8?

I believe the county should be monitoring the cleanliness and the absence of hand sanitizing
facilities at the public bathrooms available to the public portapotty facilities who are not able
to use the bathrooms that are closed to the public who nevertheless have to be in the city for
good essential reasons.

By using virtual meetings I believe you are cutting of those who do not have access to Zoom.

The people I talk to are not watching your virtual meetings. They are not bad people and they
feel even less connected to government than they did before.

Joan Moss 1-707-279-1650.
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